
 
 

17th May 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
I am writing to provide an update and confirm arrangements for the following end of term activities 
for Year six pupils: 
 

• Year six performances 
• Leavers' Services  

• End of Year Leavers' Party  
• Guard of Honour  

 
Year Six Performances 
 

There will be two performances for families to attend. These will be held on Wednesday 10th and 
Thursday 11th July at 6pm. A maximum of two family members per pupil is welcome to attend.  
 

Leavers' Services 
 
There will be a Year 6 Leavers' Service for parents and carers at All Saints Church on Wednesday 
17th July. A maximum of two family members per pupil is welcome to attend. Doors open at 1.45pm.  
The service will start at 2pm. 
 
End of Year Leavers' Party 
 
We invite children to join us for an outdoor party on Tuesday 23rd July from 5pm – 7pm. 
 

Children will enjoy refreshments including pizza and cake. Dietary requirements will be fully catered for. 
 
Children are welcomed to wear their own clothes, but please ensure that footwear is appropriate as 
the party will be held outdoors on the school field and playground. Mobile phones will not be 
permitted. If a child brings their mobile phone, it will be looked after in the School Office until the end 
of the party. 
 
Children should arrive at the gate onto the main playground at 5pm. Please ensure that an adult 
collects your child at the end of the party at 7pm. We will not permit any children to walk or cycle 
home unaccompanied. Please complete the survey on School Spider to provide your permission for 
your child to attend the party. Please note that you will need to be logged in to the parent portal to 
access the permission survey. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Guard of Honour 
 
On the last day of school, Wednesday 24th July, staff will provide a guard of honour as children leave 
the school for the last time. Up to two family members are welcome to join us for this so you may take 
photographs if you wish. 
 
You will be invited to come forward when it is your child's turn to pass through the guard of honour. 
Children will pass through the guard of honour in alphabetical order. 
 
The Guard of Honour will start at 3.30pm with Miss Rennocks’ class followed by Miss Buckley's class. 
Parents/carers should arrive at 3.20pm if you wish to join us. Please follow directions from staff about 
where you need to queue whilst waiting for your child's turn. 
 
Thank you for your patience, cooperation and understanding. 
 
May I respectfully request that if you have any queries regarding these events, you make 
contact with school as opposed to asking members of school staff informally or via social 
media or text message forums.  
 
 

Key dates 
Tuesday 25th June  Upton High transition day  

Tuesday 25th June  Catholic High transition day  

Tuesday 25th June  Bishops High transition day  

Tuesday 25th June  Queen’s Park High transition day  

Tuesday 25th June  Christleton High transition day  
Wednesday 10th and Thursday 11th 
July  Year 6 production 6pm 

Wednesday 17th July  Year 6 Leavers’ Service at All Saints’ Church 1.45pm 

Tuesday 23rd July  End of year party 5-7pm 

Wednesday 24th July Guard of Honour 3.30pm 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
R. Flanders 
Headteacher 
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